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Issue: Termination of plumbing vents under (beneath) a photovoltaic panel.
 
 
 
Guideline: Unless specifically prohibited by the manufacturer of the photovoltaic panel, the 
top of the plumbing vent pipe shall terminate a minimum of one inch below the bottom of the 
photovoltaic panel at all locations. Where lead flashings need to be cut to obtain this spacing, 
they shall be adequately sealed against the pipe. If the panel is installed as such an angle that 
sewer gas may be funneled up the slope of the roof to within ten feet of an opening into the 
building, the vent pipe shall be relocated so as to not conflict with the termination requirements 
of Chapter Nine of the 2006 Uniform Plumbing Code (or the plumbing code currently adopted 
by the city of Glendale) 
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